

The Bishop of Connor Rt Rev Alan F Abernethy Church of Ireland House 61-67 Donegall Street BELFAST BT1 20H

Tel: 028 9082 8870 Fax: 028 9031 0138 Email: bishop@connor.anglican.org

5th January 2016

Dear Rector / Curate,

There is no doubt our culture has changed. Teenagers today are growing up in a world where everything is instant, disposable and focused on pleasure. As they develop their identity, build relationships and establish their character, the sexual landscape that surrounds them presents them with a confusing range of voices and opinions.

What can we do about this? Surely we have something to say that is different? Is there a better way?

VERY EXCITING

These are indeed challenging, but very exciting times. We would love you to come along to this special event where there will not only be scones and coffee, but where we will share our vision of EVERY with you.

We will present some of the resources we have available for you as you seek to engage with the important conversations about relationships and sex and we will highlight some specific ways that your church could support us.

VERY SIGNIFICANT

At Love for Life we believe that the Church has a very significant role to play in our culture today

VERY BIG

We have made some very big decisions that could have a significant impact on every young person across Northern Ireland

EVERYTHING has come to this. There is a better way.

Please join us as we share



Wednesday 20th January 2016

10.30am - 12pm

All Saints Parish Centre, Antrim

RSVP to: r.patterson@diocoff-belfast.org

